[bookmark: _GoBack]Only one more week remains for you to show off your photography skills and the good things happening in your community! The final week of the Good Things Happening photo contest has begun and we want your help to make a final push to receive potential grant support.

We hope you, a dedicated supporter of our organization, will submit a photo to the Community Foundation of Northeast Iowa’s Good Things Happening photo contest by Midnight, Friday, September 29. It’s easy to participate:

1. Take a photo of the good happening in Black Hawk County
2. Go to www.cfneia.org/goodthings
3. Submit your photo using their online form

If selected as a winner, you will have the opportunity to grant $500 to the nonprofit of your choice, and we hope you’ll pick us! All submissions would also be in the running for one of the grand prizes of $5,000 or one of three $1,000 grants, again to designate to a nonprofit serving Black Hawk County.

Only one $500 grant  winner slots remain. We hope you will join the fun, submit your photo today and help us capture one of these remaining grants! 

P.S. Make sure to follow your submission. The week four album will be posted to the CFNEIA Facebook page on September 29. The photo with the most “likes” receives the popular pick selection and a $500 grant. (www.facebook.com/CFNEIA). 
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